Initial Letter to ND Legislative Council

August 7, 2023

Ms. Liz Fordahl

Counsel

North Dakota Legislative Council
State Capitol

600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360

Dear Ms. Fordahl:

The Notice of Intent to Adopt, Amend, and Change Administrative Rules and a copy of the
proposed rules are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1).

Sincerely,

Qg b

Joseph. A. Heringer
Commissioner of Trust Lands

Enclosures



